

Inspiring minds through opportunity

Headteacher: Hodo Dirir Enquiries: admin@cyriljackson.towerhamlets.sch.uk www.cyriljackson.towerhamlets.sch.uk

EID-AL FITR CELEBRATIONS

Wednesday 29 March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Many children, parents and staff will soon be celebrating the festival of Eid-Al Fitr. As part of the school's recognition of this important festival, we are holding a number of events in celebration.

Eid-Al Fitr - School Closure - Friday 21 April 2023

The school will be closed on Friday 21 April 2023 to celebrate Eid-Al Fitr.

Eid-Al Fitr Parties- Monday 24 April 2023

On Monday 24 April 2023, there will also be a non-uniform day, children will have the opportunity to wear their best Eid clothes. Children's Eid Parties will be held in classrooms towards the end of the day. Children are welcome to bring food and drinks to share. Please note, we are a nut free school. If your child is bringing food to share, please ensure the ingredients are clearly listed.

Eid-Al Fitr Parent Lunch- South Building - Wednesday 26 April 2023

15 parents from Nursery, Reception, Year 5 and Year 6 will be invited to have lunch with their child. This will take place in the South Building Hall at lunchtime on Wednesday 26 April 2023. A letter inviting parents and carers to sign up to this event will be going out shortly.

Eid-Al Fitr Parent Lunch- North Building - Thursday 27 April 2023

15 parents from Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and Elm will be invited to have lunch with their child. This will take place in the North Building Hall at lunchtime on Thursday 27 April 2023. A letter inviting parents and carers to sign up to this event will be going out shortly.

We look forward to celebrating this special event with you.

Regards,

Hodo Dirir

Headteacher

North Building

51 Three Colt Street, Limehouse, London E14 8HH **Tel**: 020 7987 3737 **Fax**: 020 7517 9345

South Building

Limehouse Causeway, Limehouse, London E14 8AQ Tel: 020 7987 3737 Fax: 020 7538 9108



























